
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2018 
 
Subject:  Severe Weather Delays 
 
 
A major winter storm system has developed off the Pacific Northwest coast, bringing with it hurricane 
force winds and heavy seas.  As a result, both Matson vessels this week will be impacted. 
  
 
Matson Anchorage – MAC064N 
  
Matson Anchorage will be delayed sailing Tacoma until Thursday, January 18, in an attempt to wait out 
the storm.  Based upon the current weather outlook, we plan a 1900 start in Anchorage on Sunday, 
January 21.  
  
MAC064 will call on Kodiak prior to returning to Tacoma. 
  
 
Matson Kodiak – MKD067N 
  
Matson Kodiak will be delayed arriving Tacoma until Saturday, January 20, and will begin cargo 
operations immediately upon arrival.  ETA Anchorage is currently 1200 Wednesday, January 24. 
  
MKD067 will call on Kodiak and Dutch Harbor prior to returning to Tacoma for her next departure. 
  
 
These projections are based upon current weather conditions.   
 
If you have any questions, please call us at 425-282-6610 or 800-888-3534. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Your Team at Alaska Traffic Company 


